


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NV. 33/2020  
 
 
 
The Permanent Mission of Norway to the United Nations Office and other International 
Organisations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human 
Rights, the Secretariat of the Committee on Economic, Social and Cultural Rights (CESCR) and has the 
honour to present an additional delegate to the examination of Norway which will take place on 25 
and 26 February 2020: 
 
 
Ms Elisabeth Andvig, Adviser, Norway’s Permanent Mission to the UN in Geneva 
 
 
 

The Permanent Mission of Norway to the United Nations Office and other International 
Organisations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Office of the High 
Commissioner for Human Rights, the Secretariat of the Committee on Economic, Social and 
Cultural Rights, the assurances of its highest consideration. 
       

                                                                             
 
 
 

 Geneva, 13.02.2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights, 
Committee on Economic, Social and Cultural Rights (CESCR) 
 
G e n e v a  


